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May 10, 2021 

 
Via email only to:  
alexander.dambach@oaklandparkfl.gov;  
peter.schwarz@oaklandparkfl.gov 
 
Peter Schwarz, Assistant Director 
Alexander Dambach, Planning Supervisor 
City of Oakland Park 
5399 N. Dixie Hwy, Suite 3 
Oakland Park, FL 33334 
 
 Re: Trulieve/ Request to Postpone 
 
Dear Messrs. Schwarz and Dambach: 
 
On March 8, 2021, the City’s Planning and Zoning Board considered Trulieve, Inc.’s (“Trulieve”) 
conditional use application (the “Application”) for a medical marijuana dispensary to be located 
at 301 West Oakland Park Blvd., in the City of Oakland Park. On March 19, 2021, Trulieve 
requested a 60-day extension for the scheduled hearing on its Application before the City 
Commission on April 7, 2021, which was subsequently granted, and rescheduled for June 2, 2021.  
 
At this time, Trulieve hereby respectfully requests a 60-day extension and that Trulieve’s 
Application be placed on the City Commission’s July agenda for consideration.   
 
Should you have any questions or wish to discuss this request, please do not hesitate to contact me 
at your convenience. 
 
 

Respectfully, 

 
 Zachary Kobrin 
 Vice President and General Counsel 
 


